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As a reward for no
missing assignments,
in Trimester 2, 5th
Graders were able to
spend an hour baking
delicious fresh cookies!

MIDDLE SCHOOLMIDDLE SCHOOLMIDDLE SCHOOL

CAN DRIVE!
The Unity Middle School Student Council teamed up with the Elementary Student council this year

to make the annual food drive bigger and better! Middle Schoolers were encouraged to bring in
non-perishable food items from December 6th to 16th. To make it a friendly competition, students
were put into "teams" by Homeroom teacher and the winning homeroom received a Hot Cocoa and

Sledding Party (to happen at a later date). In total, the Middle School collected 1,552 non-
perishable food items for local families in need! 

BASKETBALL
Wednesday, December 22nd, students were excited to cheer on for one of two teams; when the

8th Grade Boys Basketball team took on a variety of Unity School Staff, in the annual Staff vs
Student Basketball game.



Mr. Miller served as the games emcee and students showed school spirit by doing some of the

familiar "favorite cheers"! 

PBIS HAPPENINGS

Pictured is the Unity Middle School Student Council members with some of the donated items

Pictured is the 8th grade boys basketball team along with the staff members who played against the team



January Board Report 2022 cont.

MIDDLE SCHOOLMIDDLE SCHOOLMIDDLE SCHOOL

STUDENT OF THE WEEK
DECEMBER 3, 2021

L to R
Grade 5: Max Wisdom
Grade 6: Evelyn Fugate
Grade 7: Breeyn Nelson
Grade 8: Kyra Cox
E Team: Sophia Ahlgren

DECEMBER 10, 2021

STUDENT OF THE WEEK

L to R
Grade 5: Madison Krech

Grade 6: Ashton Patterson
Grade 7: Aaden Lundin

Grade 8: Katelynn Duxbury
E Team: Elizabeth Jerrick

STUDENT OF THE WEEK
DECEMBER 17, 2021

L to R
Grade 5: Madeline Wallner
Grade 6: Auviana Berg
Grade 7: Hailey Anderson
Grade 8: Emily Mailand
E Team: Carson Strand
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HOLIDAY CONCERTS

HOLIDAY CONCERTS

Tuesday, December 14th was an evening filled with the musical talent from students who
participate in band and choir! Family and friends of Unity Middle school students were able to

enjoy an in-person concert experience and hear what students have been up to since the start of
the new school year! 








Pictured below are the 6th, 7th and 8th grade students singing and playing some Holiday favorites.




